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The Board of Education supports a culture of energy conservation. It is our responsibility to 
ensure that every effort is made to conserve energy and natural resources with realistic goals 
while maintaining a comfortable educational environment and exercising sound financial 
management. 

All district personnel are expected to contribute to energy efficiency in our district. Every person 
is expected to be an energy saver as well as an energy consumer. 

It is the responsibility of the school district to educate users on energy consumption and 
conservation.


